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Corporate Parenting Board - Nomination of Replacement Chair 

 
1.0 Purpose 

 

The purpose of this report is to request CPP Management Committee to confirm the 



responsibilities will be met and how we will improve the lives and outcomes for our 
care experienced children and young people, including care leavers.  

 
Since the establishment of the Board the importance of working to ensure that every 

care experienced child has the care and support they need to thrive has been given 
ever greater emphasis with the publication of the Care Leavers Covenant in 2018, the  
National Care Review in 2020 and subsequently The 



 
5.0 Conclusions 

 
Takki Sulaiman is nominated by Argyll and Bute’s Children Strategic Group as the new 

Chair of the Argyll and Bute Corporate Parenting Board.  He has a personal 
commitment to improving the lives of care experienced children, can provide the 
leadership and challenge to Corporate Parents to deliver not only on their corporate 

parenting duties but also the Corporate Plan and to support the wider transformation 
of our care system and deliver on The Promise in Argyll and Bute.  

 
 
6.0 Implications 

 

Strategic Implications Key role in contributing to delivery of  strategic priorities 
for Outcome 4  

Consultations, Previous 

considerations 

Establishment of Board and appointment of chair by 

CPP agreed ion 2013  

Resources None 

Prevention None  

Equalities None  
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